PROFESSIONAL LINE

PRODUCT INFORMATION BULLETIN

Date: February 8, 2012

Number: 3659

Division: Genie®

Product Family: Residential Openers

Product Series: CM8600 AC Screw Drive

To: All Genie® Professional Line Wholesalers, Dealers and Installers
Re: Product Transition of CM8600 AC Screw Drive

The Genie Company would like to inform all customers that it will discontinue production of the CM8600 AC
Screw Drive openers from its offering. The discontinuation will include the CM8600 AC Screw Drive opener
(Part #31055RV) along with the following rails:

7’ Screw Drive Rail (Part #00007120)
8’ Screw Drive Rail (Part #00007121)

This process will begin with a request that you take time to review your current on hand inventory for the rails
being affected by this change. The overall transition is based on projected in-stock availability and is currently
forecasted at approximately 60 days. While this projected timeline could vary depending on availability, we
are committed to be certain that all customers have the opportunity to balance out their existing rail
inventories. We would ask that you review your inventory in the next 2 — 3 weeks and contact your sales
representative with your order to balance your inventory. There will be secondary PIB communication on
additional orders for powerheads and rails related to the end of production.

The Genie Company will honor any applicable warranties with replacement parts, product or alternative
product options for the CM8600 AC Screw Drive opener. Additional communication, instructions and updates
will be included in future bulletins.

In addition, the Genie Company would like to introduce the up and coming AC Screw Drive unit, the
GPower™ 900.

Key Features:

e % HP AC Motor e 3-Button Remote
e Opening speed up to 7.0* in/sec e Wall Console with Light Control and Sure-Lock™
e 120 Watt Lighting Svstem e Safe-T-Beam® Svstem

e Rails are interchangeable with the TriloG™ rails up to and including 10’ (500Ibs)

More details on this new unit will be coming soon including launch kits, availability dates and pricing.

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your business and continued support. We look forward to
discussing future opportunities and growth with our exciting new line of Genie® Professional Line openers.
Should you have any questions, please contact your Genie® Sales Representative or Wayne-Dalton® Genie®
Sales Center.



